
Wedding villa baroncino

15 maggio 2013

Brenda Sheahan - Andrew Young

Hi Nello,

 

I just want to say a massive thank you to you and the team for doing my 
hair for my wedding.  My guests were more than impressed by you . 

 

I loved my hair and it was just want I wanted for my big day. If you ever 
need a reference or if a potential bride would like to speak to someone 
for advice please give them my number…

 

Many many many thanks and I hope you have a very busy summer . 
Please let me know if you would like some pictures sent over 

 

Mrs Brenda Young J 


